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Comments: Shoshone Travel Management Planning Project

Dear Environmental Coordinator Mark Foster,

I think your current plan is great. That area has tons of wilderness and backcountry that OSV can not access at
all. Your proposal seems logical and makes sense. Its all about shared access for all. This is public land and
should be shared by all user groups.

In addition to returning to the drawing board and write an Environmental Impact Statement so that the Forest
Service truly considers all of the significant issues raised at scoping, the final plan should include the following

elements:

*End the OSV season on the Clarks Fork ranger district no later than May 15 and match the season on the Wind
River district to that of the Bridger-Tetons Blackrock district (Dec 1-April 30)

*Designate OSV use in the High Lakes WSA as described in Alternative 3

*Do not designate the area around the Deception and Palisades ski trails for OSV use

*Include an implementation plan to ensure compliance with the Travel Plan and reduce use conflicts.

Sincerely,

Jordan Valente
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